Suncadia Mailboxes

- The Cle Elum Postmaster has determined that mail delivery to the Suncadia and Tumble Creek mailboxes has reached its maximum capacity.
- All current mailboxes have been assigned but as they become available they can be reassigned to **full time** residents only, verified by the USPS.
- New boxes are approved by USPS thirteen boxes at a time. Contact Neal Tackett: ntackett@suncadia.com to add your name to the list for the next available mailbox in the next Cluster Box Unit approved.
- Otherwise, residents may rent a PO box from the Cle Elum post office or Mailboxes Unlimited on First Street in Cle Elum.
- We are working to develop a mail facility to serve our residents in the future. Planning efforts are currently underway. The schematic site plan is being shared at today's Annual Meeting.